
:larch 12, 1970 

mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route o 
Frederick, Meryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letters of Deceatier 24, 1969; January 4' 
and 27, 1970; and three letteru of February 4, 1970. 

As we have previously informed you, we do not have a list of all 
records relating to David W. Ferris and did not furnish such a list 
to you. The na.2;e file for Ferrie, however, contains the following 
pages in Warren Commission Docur.ent 75 that are withheld fro-, 
research: 284-304, 309-333, 320-323, and 341-343. The na_7e file 
for Melvin Coffey contains pages 225-228 and the name file for 
layton Mertens contains pages 302-304 from CD 75 that are withheld 
fro: research. The November 1963 interview with Frederick S.. 
O'Sullivan is in CD 75, pages 341 and 342. All these pages in CD 75 
are withheld colleetively ander Guidelines 3A, 3B, and 3C. 

Enclosed are copies of records that you requested that we have locate:,.-
We do not furnish copies of the photograph of a passport in CD 1307 
but will show it to you in the National Archives. 

We are preparing the ehlargements of Cm :mission Exhibits 394 and 395 
you requested. We will send you one print of each. If it is satis-
factory, ve mill make another print for you.. There is only one nick 
In the knot of the necktie (CE 395). We have two photographs of 
CZ 394 that we prepared that ue can show you. We do not furnish 
copies of these two  photographs. 

1.710 the beat of our knovIedge„ ve have never taken a special photograD1 
of CE 399 for you. If you will send us an electrostatic copy of the 
photograph to which you refer, .we -ay be able to identify the nega-
tive just as we identified the. negative we took for Dr. Nichols. If 
you do not have the photograph, please send a rough sketch of the 
picture you have in mind. We are preparing a negative of the photo-
graph we took for Dr. Nichols for you. This photograph was taken ON 
or about May 28, 1968. We do not feel that we should furnish a copy 
of the antler for the photograph.' 
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14e do not have any raw materials, separate reports, special mezoranda„ 
letters, observations, comment, or notes relating to the reports of 

-doctors concerning the X-rays and photographs taken during the autopsy 

of President Kennedy. 

Enclosed iz a copy of our inventory of the records of the Nerron 
Commission in response to your request for a list of the files. 

The. rest of the file of green copies of internal memoranda of the 
Commission in made available for research on Scptetber 21, 1967. 

As there is now no balance in your deposit account, you should send 
additional funds if you viah to order additional copies of records. 

Sincerely, 

JAMES B. RHOADS 
Archivist of the United States 

Enclosures 

cc: Official file - NND 
Reading file - NNDC 
Day file - N 

MJohnsonimram 

NNDC70-117: 70-126; 70-137; 70-141; 70-146; 70-147 


